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CEC: AB 1632 Report Recommendations 
PG&E is undertaking actions responsive to the AB 
1632 Report recommendations. 
Some information will be submitted along with 
the license renewal application. 
The use of 3-D Seismic Studies is being addressed 
in a separate application to the CPUC to be filed 
on January 15, 2010. 
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Energy Division Questions 
ISFSI Impact from License Renewal 

DCPP can operate an additional 20 years 
beyond the current operating license without 
building additional dry cask storage. 
If PG&E builds additional dry cask storage, it wi 
be in the context of nuclear decommissioning. 
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srgy Division Questions (cont'd) 
Decommissioning Trust Fund Impact 

PG&E has no plans to use funds from the 
decommissioning trust since no additional ISFSI 
costs are contemplated for license renewal. 
PG&E is maintaining its non-qualified trust fund as 
the State has not conformed to the tax provisions 
of the Federal Energy Policy Act of 2005, which 
would have allowed us to fully contribute 
Humboldt decommissioning funds to the 
qualified trust. 
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*rgy Division Questions (cont'd) 
ivironmental Issues 
The NRC will prepare a supplemental EIS to 
support its license renewal decision. 
The environmental report filed with PG&E's NRC 
application will be filed with the CPUC license 
renewal application for CPUC information. 
The Coastal Commission has asserted that a 
coastal development permit (CDP) is required for 
license renewal. PG&E expects a CEQA analysis 
will be undertaken as part of the CDP process. 
CEQA is not triggered by the license renewal 
application to the CPUC. 
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Additional Questions? 


